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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
 
With reference to the announcement on 13

th
 May 2013 (Change of Name of The Company To BH 

Global Corporation Limited), the Board of Directors (“the Board”) of BH Global Corporation Ltd (“the 
Company”) wishes to announce that it has received notice from the Taiwan Stock Exchange (“TWSE”) 
with regards to the trading of the Company’s depository receipts on the TWSE. 
 
The TWSE has indicated that as the Company has undergone a change of name, it has to undergo a 
mandatory suspension of trading on TWSE, from 2

nd
 July 2013 to 10

th
 July 2013.  

 
The trading of the Company’s depository receipts on the TWSE will resume on 11

th
 July 2013. 

 
There will be no implication on the trading of the Company’s shares on the Singapore Exchange.  
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
 
Alvin Lim Hwee Hong 
Executive Chairman 
BH Global Corporation Limited 
 
Date: 25

th
 June 2013 

 


